
Comments received from the Private Hire Association 
 
Dear Jim, 
 
Just for your records, the PH Ass are happy with the way things are now i.e. transfer of plates must 
be WAVs 
on renewal, and all new plates issued under the managed growth policy must be WAVs.  
 
The only change to those requirements we support are that, in addition to WAVs, the owners have 
the option to put on an electric or plug in hybrid vehicle. 
 
In short any existing restricted WAV (those issued via managed growth, or the transfer’s, policy) 
should remain as a WAV. However any newly transferred plate, and newly issued plate via the 
managed growth policy, should also have the option to licensed as an electric vehicle or plug in 
hybrid.  
 
Many thanks 
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